
Many Families
  One Community

Presentations will be conducted on Zoom February 9, 2022 

between the hours of 9:00 AM and 5:00 PM

Information on the MFOC virtual event and presentations will be available on 

the Sulphur Springs Union School District website January 21, 2022.

Sulphur Springs Union School District & 
William S. Hart Union School District 

are coming together to bring resources to our Families through our 
Many Families, One Community Family Resource Fair

virtual event over Zoom.

Save the Date
February 9, 2022

Family Resource Fair

SixthAnnnual


